
Chalton Street Lighting Project  

Reference: Letter of Support  

As a business on Chalton Street, we would like to express our support for the proposed project 
to enhance street lighting along Chalton Street.  

We believe that the Chalton Street Lighting project will create a safe environment with a creative 
poetry art trail. This aligns with our collective goal of making Chalton Street a thriving, dynamic, 
and safe place for everyone. As a small business we fully support this initiative and are willing to 
collaborate in any way necessary to ensure its success. 
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